
To Whom It May Concern,

From reading and researching numerous articles on the PCl Plan, I have noted several very
important points.
Some of the scientific research appears incorrect, namely determining a Nitrogen Reference

Point QrIRP), and where some of these contaminants originate from. Instead of investigating
and addressing major sources of contamination, a blanket approach seems to be being

applied.

This proposed legislation is locking farmers into a system that does not allow for growth or
flexibility. The added costs involved for the farmer, as in extensive fencing, would be

crippling to them, and the wider community.

I'm all for having clean water, but what ever happened to asking a farmer to achieve a

commmon sense goal over a number of years.

Yours faithfully

Barry Albrechtsen
Zetland Farms Ltd
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